
Dear Sir/Madam 

I wish to add the following crucial point to my email below; i.e that Nos 47/49 are linked-
detached houses. This can clearly be seen from the street as well as from the interior of my 
house. 

As I mentioned below, Nos 47 & 49 have a shared driveway. 

Any work on No 47 will severly damage my property and I repeat that I strongly object to this 
planning application. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this added email. 

Thank you 

Yours faithfully 

Irene C. Zalessky (Mrs) 

 


